
Public Hearing 
3-3-2021 

Those in attendance, Ovid Jensen, Matt Klocke, Lee Johnsen and Anne Stitt 

The clerk read the following statement: 
The purpose of the hearing is to discuss proposed changes to the Zoning Ordinance. Discussions will 
be limited to the Zoning Ordinance proposed changes. Anyone wishing to comment or ask 
questions will be allowed to do so. No speaker will be permitted to speak more than twice except to 
answer a question from the board. Each speaker will be limited to a total of 5 minutes. No applause 
or interruptions are permitted. All comments must be directed to the chair. Each speaker must have 
completed a card and state his or her name, address, and the group he or she represents (if any) 
before speaking Because the meeting is being taped, each person wishing to speak or ask a question 
must step to the front of the room. The board may ask questions of the speakers. The board may 
recess the hearing to another date and time in order to properly hear all those concerned, collect 
further information, or make a final decision. 

There were no residents in attendance. 

The Board discussed the proposed changes to the Zoning Ordinance which was presented by the 
Planning Commission previously and had been reviewed by the Supervisors. 

On page 4 under B. 6. They wanted to add Interim Use as this is now an option under the new 
ordinance. 

On page 11 under 3. D. they replaced conditional with interim, as Solar Farms fall under the Interim Use 
Permit. 

No other changes were made, no other feedback was received. The Board will review and make a 
decision at the regular monthly Board of Supervisor's meeting on Wednesday March 10, 2021. 

Matt made a motion to adjourn, second by Lee. 

Public Hearing adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

fa na kf- 
Anne M. Stitt 
Clerk 




